
Teaching Appointment to the National Diploma in Teaching Holders of National College of 

Education– 2023 

Appointment letters are going to be issued for 350 Nos. of National Diploma in Teaching Holders 

of National College of Education who were selected by Line Ministry of Education to be 

appointed as teachers to the Northern Provincial Schools, by giving priority for vacancies prevail 

in Northern Province.  

Further, details on National College of Education Teachers selected to the schools under the 

Northern Provincial Council are accessible over the  web addresses  www.np.gov.lk of Northern 

Provincial Council and www.edumin.np.gov.lk of Ministry of Education/ NP. 

Therefore, as the appointment letters are to be issued on 16.06.2023 Friday at 8.30 a.m at Jaffna 

National College of Education Auditorium, selected Diploma holders should confirm their 

presence by arriving such place before 8.00 a.m. With the honoring of teacher service, women 

should wear white color saree and men should wear black trousers, white shirt and tie) 

Furthermore, it is hereby informed that selected appointees could receive their appointment letters 

by identifying themselves with the valid NIC or Passport and no any others could receive the 

appointment letters on behalf of the appointee. 

Making note of Ref. No of your name will ease to identify your seat reserved. 

 

A. Umamaheswarn 

Secretary 

Ministry of Education, 

Northern Province 

http://www.np.gov.lk/
http://www.edumin.np.gov.lk/

